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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Anna Holm, and I am a junior at Cretin-Derham Hall. Giving illegal immigrants the 

opportunity to get their driver’s license has numerous benefits for the economy and its citizens. For 

example, they can have an effective and efficient way to get to work. Not only does this benefit the 

immigrant, but the state as well. Without a reliable way to get to work, the economy misses out on the 

diversity that immigrants bring to the workplace. Especially in today’s reality of the pandemic, public 

transportation is not necessarily the safest option, again leaving illegal immigrants without a means of 

getting to work. Ultimately, illegal immigrants deserve the opportunity to obtain a driver’s license. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anna Holm 

 

 


